
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair         Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol       1036 Longworth  

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Fresno Airport Improvement Project in the fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is City of Fresno located at 4995 East Clinton Way 

Fresno, CA 93727. 

 

The funding would be used for the Planning and Design work for Phase 2 of the Airport Terminal 

Improvement Program. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would 

improve airport layout plans and expand capacity to accommodate the growing demand for air 

travel from Fresno Yosemite International Airport (FAT). 

The project has a Federal Nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 49 

U.S.C. 47100 et seq. and FAA policy and guidance. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JIM COSTA 

Member of Congress 


